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Sy Q> Thank you for your lett'
© 0. Manager. responsrble.:f
- firstly draw your’
~ provided explanatlonlto !
- answer the points you'i n your lefte and ust apologrse for any confusron over our
o commumcatlon wrth yo S . e
In relatlon to the meetmgs arranged wrth Rebecca Marsh and John Wadham you wrll be
- aware from the public apology issued by the IPCC on the 21% October 2005, that John
Wadham offered to meet with all the complamants with the Commlsstoner Rebecca
- Marsh. This meetlng will go ahead should all the complainants. wish to attend as u r}ww'r R
~ however, in the interim Rebecca Marsh has offered to meet with the complainant G
individually to afford them the opportunrty to have thelr rndrvndual concerns adljrt S ,od over oo
. the handllng of the case by the IPCC -

G -;;There has been no wrthdrawal of an offer to meet wrth any of the complalnants butlcan

). confirm that it has proved. a difficuit task o scheuule the: mdlvrduar meetings with the -
‘separate complainants due to the avallabllrty of Rebecca Marsh and taking into account

~ the Christmas holiday period. | am sure you will agree that it is lmportant that all of the

= complalnants are afforded the opportunlty to meet mdrvrdually wuth the Commrssroner

S 1I note that an agreement has been reached that John Wadham wr'l telephbne Mr ereon
el on your behalf to drscuss the public apology |ssued by the IPCC. b :

1 also take thrs opportumty to stress that the decrsron as outllned in my letter of 16
~ January 2006 is to complete the file in line with the Pollce Act 1996. The file is subject to a
full and considered review, and additional mformatlon has now been received as '
_ requested from Hampshire Constabulary which will allow the file to be completed and
recommendations made. Once the flle has been completed taklng lnto account -
_ representatrons from each of the complalnants the IPCC wrll consrder |ts performance in

_ outcome
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| appreciate that you have lost confidence in the IPCC, but | do hope that you will take the
opportunity to meet with the Commissioner as suggested.

In the meantime should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me
directyon!  Code A |

Yours sincerely

Code A

Liz Semple
Senior Casework Manager
Independent Police Complaints Commission
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